
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 

Edgewater 
United Methodist Church 

Rev. Donna J. Blythe, Pastor 

Traditional Worship Service 
November 22, 2020 

       
Open Hearts—Open Minds—Open Doors 

Church Information 
   

ADDRESS: 
211 N. Ridgewood Avenue 

 Edgewater, FL 32132 
  

 
TELEPHONE: 

Offices:   (386) 428-6552 
Pastor Donna:       (618) 974-8468 

  
ONLINE: 

E-mail:  eumc@cfl.rr.com 
Pastor Donna:  pastor@edgewaterunitedmethodist.org 

Prayer Chain e-mail: doteumc@gmail.com 
Web address:  www.edgewaterunitedmethodist.org 
FACEBOOK: Edgewater United Methodist Church 

 

 
OFFICE HOURS:   

9:00 AM to Noon, Monday through Friday 
 

           

  
   
 

ANNIVERSARIES 
 
11/27      Ed & Bev Brown 
11/29      Steve & Debi Laibe 

MEETINGS & EVENTS 
(Please wear a mask at meetings and worship services and 

practice social distancing) 
(Boys & Girls Club CLOSED all week for THANKSGIVING) 

T.O.P.S. (Take Off Pounds Sensibly) Tuesdays at 8:30AM 
 

Thurs. & Fri., Nov 26th & 27th—-OFFICE CLOSED 
Sat., Nov 28, —Food Pantry CLOSED 
Sat., Nov. 28, 9:30 AM—Decorate Sanctuary for Christmas 
Sun., Nov. 29, 1st Sunday of Advent…                                               
         9AM Outdoor Contemporary Worship Service 
                  11AM Indoor Traditional Worship Service                        
               (please call the office for reservations) 
 

 
 
 

ALSO, Nov. 29th is the 
5th Sunday of                  

November                               
when we remember                

the children.                       
Please see insert. 

Need an idea for Christmas gifts? 
We still have some cook books available 

@ $15 each.  See Susie Lawson                                 
or stop in the office. 

Christmas Under the Palms                         
Sat., Dec. 12th 9AM-4PM 

Donations of canned soda  
& bottled water will be  
accepted at the office  

between 9AM-noon M-F.  

DRIVE-THRU MEAL                          
Friday, Dec. 4th—4PM-6:30PM 

$10 per person                                               
Meat Loaf, baked potato, green beans, roll & cookies                 

Tickets available in the office. 

Women’s Breakfast 
Thursday, January 14th, 9AM 

Golden Biscuit, NSB 
Going forward, we will meet the                                      

2nd Thursday of the month. 

The Church Office will be 
closed Thursday & Friday 



   CHURCH STAFF 
 
  Pastor:                                  Rev. Donna Blythe 
  Music Director:          Melissa Macnab 
  Administrative Assistant:    Dot Myers 
              Treasurer:           Bob Snyder 
  Pianist:           Patty Moody 
              Audio/Visual Tech:               Andy Macnab 
  Custodian:                Fred Dean  
              Nursery Supervisor:            Karin Smuts 
           

 
       TRADITIONAL WORSHIP SERVICE 
              November 22, 2020 —11:00 a.m. 
Please stand if you are able.  

It would be a blessing to us if you would:  
  Sign the attendance slip including prayer requests provided with  
 your bulletin. Your presence is important to us.  
     

WELCOME & ACKNOWLEDGEMENT                                
OF FIRST TIME VISITORS                      Pastor Donna 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 
PRELUDE                 We Gather Together   Patty Moody 
                                                                                                 

CALL TO WORSHIP                      Mike Fry 

L: As we gather to worship you, Holy One,                               

P: show us your presence, O God. 

L: As we join to pray at your footstool, Exalted One,                        

P: show us your ways, O God. 

L: As we unite our voices to praise you, Lover of Justice, 

P: show us your glory, O God. 

L: As we tremble in the cleft of the rock, silently awaiting 

you, Merciful One,                                                                                     

P: show us your goodness, O God. 

L: Let the earth shake in your praise, Most High!                 

P: We extol your great and awesome name,                                    

ever-present God! 

OPENING PRAYER                      Mike Fry 
 
Living God, move among us and awaken us to your loving 
presence.  When we lose our way and put our confidence  
in our possessions and our wisdom, call us back to you.            
Remind us that our very identity is dependent on your  
abiding mercy.  Show us how to walk with steadfast faith-
fulness, following the path of justice and goodness in our 
daily lives.  May our days be filled with joy and hope as  
we share the good news of abundant life that comes from      

following Jesus Christ.  In the power of the Holy Spirit,    
we pray. Amen. 
 
OPENING HYMN        We Gather Together        Screen                                                     

MORNING PRAYER 

SPECIAL MUSIC        Thanksgiving Medley 
 
OFFERING PRAYER                                                         
    DOXOLOGY                                                           
 
SCRIPTURE           Ephesians 1:15-23        Pastor Donna 
 
MESSAGE              Never Ending Thanks  
 
CLOSING HYMN          Give Thanks   Screen 

    

BENEDICTION   

 

 

     
    

TRANSFORMING LIVES THROUGH CHRIST’S LOVE 

TODAY’S ALTAR FLOWERS ARE GIVEN BY: 
   

Pat Lewis                                                                                         
“In celebration of Julianne Pohl’s birthday 
& with thanks for all of my many blessings” 

                                         Flower Arrangements by: B J’S FLOWERS and PLANTS 

GENERAL PRAYER CONCERNS FOR THE WEEK: 

Erik & Samantha Elledge—miscarriage (Cathy Elledge’s son & DIL)
Vince Karl—recovering from surgery 
Connie Kupris-Myers—in hospital with covid-19 and pneumonia    
                          (Gayle Marsh’s 89-year old step-mom) 
Chad Lee—unspoken concerns (Iris Sefried’s friend) 
Carolyn Walburen—in rehab after hip surgery (Grace Wood’s friend) 

THANK YOU! 
Jim & Kathy Oliver’s grandson, Jesse Oliver, 
would like to thank everyone for keeping him 

in their prayers and sending cards and well 
wishes for the many years he has served in the US Army.  

Jesse has recently been discharged and is now                                          
continuing his education in Texas. 


